
 

8th February 2019 

To: Parents of pupils in Year 8 

Dear Parents 

Visit to the Nottingham Playhouse –‘Skellig Masterclass’ 

Friday 29th March 2019 
 

A wonderful opportunity has arisen for students to be involved in a masterclass of the production ‘Skellig’. It is a half-day 

masterclass delivered by Lisa Blair, the Director of ‘Skellig’. This includes a backstage tour of the theatre and a tour of the set. It 

will contextualise the play and show the journey of the production from page to stage.  

As Hollygirt are official sponsors of the show, there will be no cost involved for this opportunity. It will take place in the afternoon of 

Friday 29th March 2019 from 1:00pm - 3:00pm. We will leave school at the beginning of lunch and will walk down to the theatre as a 

group. Pupils should bring a packed lunch or those with pre-paid lunch passes can pre-order a picnic bag. After the class, we will 

return to school for the end of the school day. 

Pupils will be expected to wear uniform and normal timetable would run for the morning’s lessons. 

If you would like your child to take part in fantastic opportunity, please complete the reply slip below and return to Mrs Thornton by 

Monday 3rd March, thank you. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 Mrs J Thornton 

Head of English 

 

 

 

 

Visit to the Nottingham Playhouse - Skellig Masterclass 
 

Child’s Name: _________________________________________________  Form: ___________ 

 

I give consent for my son / daughter to partake in the English visit to the Nottingham Playhouse for the Skellig Masterclass on 

Friday 29th March 2019. I acknowledge the need for obedient and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is 

some level of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved.  

 

I believe my son / daughter to be medically fit to undertake this visit. 

 
 
Signed: _____________________________________                                        Date: ______________________ 

 

 

Please return to Mrs Thornton by Friday 3rd March 2019 


